
IN RESPONSE, PLEASE
REFER TO: M921201A

December 10, 1992

MEMORANDUM FOR: James M. Taylor
Executive Director for Operations

FROM: Samuel J. Chilk, Secretary /s/

SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS - BRIEFING BY TMI-2
ADVISORY PANEL, 1:30 P.M., TUESDAY, DECEMBER
1, 1992, COMMISSIONERS' CONFERENCE ROOM, ONE
WHITE FLINT NORTH, ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND (OPEN
TO PUBLIC ATTENDANCE)

The Commission was briefed by the TMI-2 Advisory Panel on issues
related to decommissioning of TMI-2 and the future of the Panel.
The Panel was represented by:

Mr. Arthur Morris, Chairman
Mr. Joel Roth
Mr. Thomas Smithgall
Dr. Gordon Robinson
Dr. Niel Wald, M.D.
Mr. Kenneth Miller
Ms. Elizabeth Marshall

In discussing the Panel's future, the Panel recommended that it
be discontinued once the licensee enters the Post-Defueling
Monitored Storage (PDMS) condition, which is expected to occur in
late 1993. The staff should evaluate the possibilities
concerning when the Panel should be deactivated and provide a
recommendation to the Commission.

(EDO) (SECY Suspense: 1/15/93)

The staff should consider how to document the lessons learned
related to the dynamics of the panel, the techniques used to
facilitate interactions with the public, and any other
information that captures the experience of the panel and inform
the Commission of how staff will carry this out.

(EDO) (SECY Suspense: 1/15/93)
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cc: The Chairman
Commissioner Rogers
Commissioner Curtiss
Commissioner Remick
Commissioner de Planque
OGC
OIG
Office Directors, Regions, ACRS, ACNW (via E-Mail)
OP, SDBU/CR, ASLBP (via FAX)
PDR - Advance
DCS - P1-24


